ACCEPTING BIDS

The Woodland Consolidated School Department is now accepting bids on a 2014 IC 54 +1
handicap passenger school bus. The bus will be sold as is. It can be inspected at the Woodland
Consolidated School Superintendent’s office. Bids will be accepted until 4:00 p.m. on
November 21, 2024 with bids starting at $500.00. All bids should be placed in an envelope
clearly marked “BUS BIDS” and sent to Superintendent Karla C. Michaud, 843 Woodland Center
Road, Woodland, ME 04736. Bids will be opened on Thursday, November 21, 2024 at the
regularly scheduled Woodland Consolidated School Board meeting which begins at 6:00 p.m.

The Woodland Consolidated School Department reserves the right to accept or reject any or
all bids.



